
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: July 17, 2001 

Members in attendance: John Robbins, Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30 PM 

 
John motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting opened 7:30PM 
 
Arthur Brunner came in for Certificate of Compliance for 62 Vinton Rd and well permits on lots 4 
and 5 Kimball Hill Road Jerry Paquin property.  Permits 071701-1 and 071701-2 issued. 120ft 
minimum with no apparent abutters. 
 
Mr. Brunner was told that certificate would be mailed.  
 
Arthur Brunner 
PO Box 436 
North Oxford MA 01537 
 
Antoine Parmentier Came in for certificate of complience on septic system 5 Pinetree Drive  Mr. 
Parmentier was told that certificate would be mailed. 
 
Antoine Parmentier 
5 Pinetree Dr. 
Holland, MA 01521 
 
Tim Houle 4 Twin Oak Circle Needs copy of septic plan. Plan Designed by Mark Farrell - 
Sturbridge  
We gave him what we had... No as-built was on file. 
 
Candy Parker 185 Stafford Road came in for extended certificate of compliance, based upon 
pump history which she provided.  Made copies of pump history. Apparently, State law allows 
for two years and an additional 3rd year if pumped yearly and records are kept.  Ms. Parker was 
told that certificate would be mailed if Arthur Quinn concurred. 
 
Cliff & Carolyn Schermerhorn 46 Lake Shore Drive want well permit examined information 
provided and issued a permit.071701-3 
 
Glenn Anchutz - 49 Old Acres Road Lot 7 Needs Well Permit examined distances all at least 
100 ft. Permit 071701-4 issued. 
 
Kevin Lachapelle 36 Butterworth looking for certificate of compliance. 245-7744 looking for 
certificate of compliance will follow up and mail certificate if possible. 
 
Dave motioned, John seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30PM 
 


